

Piscataway High School Christopher Baldassano, Principal 100 Behmer Road Piscataway, NJ 08854 732-981-0700 Fax 732-981-1985 www.piscatawayschools.org

December 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We would like to cordially invite you to attend our annual *Piscataway High School Experience*, which will be held on Wednesday, January 10th, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. (Alternate date: January 17th, 2024). The program will begin in the **Performing Arts Center** (West Wing/Patton Building) with a presentation and performances by our students.

We look forward to having you join us as we introduce the incoming freshman class to our school and its multitude of educational opportunities and extracurricular activities.

Best wishes for a Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Christopher Baldassano Principal